
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

PARTICIPATION IN THE 
 INTRODUCTION TO INSURANCE COURSE 

 
 
 
Please be advised that a decision was taken by the Board of Directors of College of Insurance 
and Professional Studies (CIPS) that effective January 2023, ALL entrants to the insurance 
industry will be required to participate in the Introduction to Insurance course where the 
Insurance Act is covered in detail. This will replace  the Insurance Act Sales Representative  
tutorial and the Insurance Act Examination. 
 
The decision was taken after detailed discussions and considerations in order to expose 
members of the industry to:  
- Elements Insurance Act 
- Ethics 
- History of the insurance industry in Jamacia   
 
We look forward to the opportunity to train your members of staff as we ensure that we have 
a well-trained work force in the insurance industry. 
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